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Dear Class of 2021, 

I hope you’ve been enjoying the past 11 months of post-college life – yep, it’s been almost a whole year 
since we graduated! I know a lot of us have gone through some major changes since then – moving to a 
new place, starting a career, pursuing postgrad, getting married (or being a groomsman). And maybe 
having more free time? I hope so. 

Through these changes, I hope you are finding happiness and success and bringing some Wabash 
brothers along for the ride. Gentlemen, I got two major asks for you. 

Wabash is having its Day of Giving next Tuesday, 4.19. This year, our theme is #GiantShoulders, and the 
College is asking everyone to pay tribute to someone in the Wabash community as they make their gifts. 
This can be a professor, coach, classmate or Wabash friend: someone who’s had a major impact on your 
life and continues to be a Wabash “giant” to you. 

I know many of us are not getting the largest paycheck we’ll see in our lifetime, but I encourage you all 
to show up and support Wabash on 4.19. Let’s be the #GiantShoulders upon which current and future 
students can stand. 

If that’s not enough to get you excited, I got some good news to share. The Evan R. Hansen Legacy 
Foundation is challenging our class along with the 2018-2020 classes. When each class contributes 100 
gifts, it will unlock a $3,200 donation that will go toward defraying off-campus study expenses for 
students. The minimum gift is only $4.19. Selecting 2021 when you make your gift counts for the 
challenge, and you're free to select an affinity challenge to help your living unit, sport, or club meet their 
goals. 

  
Your gift will also help us reach 45% alumni giving and put Wabash in the top ten of schools. So if you’re 
able, please contribute on the Day of Giving and let us know on whose #GiantShoulders you stand! 
 

Thank you, 

Danny Cuevas and Justin Kopp 

 


